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Friday, 18th November

Swimming -Senior School
(Change due to Lightning Prem)

Tuesday, 22nd November
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Thursday, 24th November

Swimming -Whole School
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As the end of the school year quickly approaches, some programs will
draw to a close. A major task at the end of each year is to complete a
stocktake of the school library. This gives us the opportunity to
identify missing or damaged books, as well as plan for future
purchases.

As of Friday 2nd December there will be no more borrowing from the
school library for students. Please check at home for any books that
may belong to the school and return them, to assist us with the library
audi t . Any b ooks bor r owed under Yy d
r et ur ned, wi | | i ncur a $5. 0O O Re pl

Take Home Books will not be sent home from Monday 5th December
to allow teachers time to collect and return all books, and check for
any missing books. Please ensure you check at home for any books and

ret ur n t hem t o s c hool t o avoid $ 5.
still expected to read at home, with appropriate materials found

at home, such as their own books, magazines, catalogue

papers, etc. Di Fernand

Assistant Principal







